From: 
Judith Ward  

Sent:
25 July 2012 15:20

To:
Rebekah Morgan

Subject:
Five Corners, Parsons Barn Farm, Shutford Road

Rebekah

I took a look at this site this morning. Where the menage is to be located is pretty well concealed. From Shutford Road just the rooves of existing buildings are visible. The proposed menage is located behind them and won't be visible. The change of use on the land within the red-line will probably result in a number of post and rail fences which will be visible.

I walked the public footpath from the B4035 to Blenheim Farm. The menage won't be visible from here either as the topography and an existing hedgerow result in only the top of the exisitng buildings being visible. 

The proposed hedge planting on 3 sides is acceptable. The menage is located on fairly flat land so I don't forsee any issues with levels 

This is acceptable in landscape and visual impact terms

Judith

Judith Ward

Landscape Planning officer
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